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We would like to thank everybody for the strong continued support so far with Woody's Pizza and Woody's Charities. Woody's Charities was a great thing that the Condon family started to help people in the community with costs stemmed from a degenerative disease. We are fortunate to say we want to strongly continue having this to support local residents.

In the past the annual charity auction has always been in April. We are going to tweak the timing a bit and for this year, we have set Saturday, November 3, 2012 as the day for the auction. With you as a local business, if you have anything that you would like to donate to help raise money for this event, it would be auctioned off the night of November 3rd at our location. This event is free to the public so if you would like to attend and bid on stuff you may do that also.

Any monetary tax-deductible donations can be wrote directly to Woody's Charities which is a non-profit organization.

Items can be dropped off anytime starting in October and will be displayed for customers to see leading up to the night of the event. Please include your name/business name to be recognized that night. If you would prefer to mail your items, you may mail them to:

Becca Bates

22 N 7th St

Estherville, IA 51334

If there are any questions feel free to contact Becca at (712) 209-3619.

We thank you for your continued support to help out a continued great cause.

Travis & Becca Bates

